
From: Elias Pappas  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 8:15 AM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Elizabeth Beaumont; Jenna Litherland; Complaints  
Subject: Re: Application ref: 2024/1982/T, dated Date: 20 May 2024 
 
Good morning all, 
 
Regarding the above application, please note that, without any 
communication, the trees were cut down and removed yesterday. 
 
Apart from the confirmation of receipt, I never received any updates on the 
case. 
 
I am away on annual annual leave and the pictures forwarded to me by a 
neighbour have left me in shock. 
 
The trees were cut down on the excuse that they were ‘just dead branches’, 
while the pictures I forwarded to your department a few weeks ago showed 
that they were healthy, beautiful trees. 
 
I don’t understand how this was allowed to happen. 
 
Elias Pappas 
 
 


